## City of Aberdeen



Community Development Department
Building/Code Compliance/Planning Divisions
200 East Market Street • Aberdeen, WA 98520-5242
PHONE (360) 537-3238 • EMAIL lscott@aberdeenwa.gov
FAX (360) 537-3350 • TDD (360) 533-6668

August 10, 2017

Washington State Department of Ecology

Attention: Director's Office

P.O. Box 47600

Olympia, Washington 98504-7600

RE: City of Aberdeen Comprehensive Shorelines Master Program Update

Dear Director Bellon:

The City of Aberdeen has finally incorporated the changes recommended by the Department of Ecology and adopted the updated Shorelines Master Program. A copy is attached for your review and reference.

I would like to give a huge thank you to two of Ecology's staff members, Kim VanZwalenburg and Rick Mraz. What wonderful assets to Ecology. They have been extremely valuable and helpful to us during our update process. We could not have accomplished this much without their knowledge and assistance.

Thank you again and we look forward to working with you in the future.

Please contact me at (360) 537-3238 should you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lisa Scott Director

cc:

Kim VanZwalenburg, DOE Rick Mraz, DOE

File